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        11 July 2019 
 
Dear Colleague: 
 
 Enclosed is a copy of the report, prepared by the Vermont Public Utility 
Commission, of a year-long investigation into promoting electric vehicle ownership and 
use in Vermont.  Our staff had the benefit of testimony and information provided by 
nationwide stakeholders and have assembled a wealth of valuable information that may 
be of assistance to you and your staff as you study how to substantially increase the 
ownership and use of electric vehicles.  Additional materials, including all the filings 
received by the Vermont Public Utility Commission, can be found at: 
https://in.epuc.vermont.gov:8443/sustain/cms/case?caseId=134378. 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
 
 
       Anthony Z. Roisman, Chair 
       Public Utility Commission 
 
Enclosure 


